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April 21, 2022 

 

To: Common Council 

 

Fr: Eric Knepp, Parks Superintendent 

 

The City of Madison Parks Division respectfully asks the Common Council to reject all bids received 

on the ‘2022 Inclusive Playgrounds’ Public Works Contract 9172, for which bids were opened on April 

14, 2022.  Parks staff discovered an error in quantities that affects the bid after the Board of Public 

Works meeting on April 20, 2022 to approve the low bid received. As such, Parks recommends the 

rejection of all bids and anticipates that it will be re-examining and possibly re-bidding the project at 

a later date. 

 

 


